ADDITIONAL PLAYERS AND COACH SOUGHT FOR
NEXT SEASON’S UNDER 9 GIRLS TEAM
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Royal Wootton Bassett Town are seeking additional players and a coach for next season's Under 9
Girls team

If you have a daughter currently in school year three who is interested in playing football for the
club, or are interested in helping with the available coaching role, please contact Head of Girls'
Section Sam Wood (sam.wood@rwbtfc.co.uk; 07445 299926) for further details

As a club we offer:

Excellent playing & social facilities = Award-winning Community Football programmes - Soccer Skills
Academy & Holiday Camps (with Advanced Sports Coaching Ltd) — Support for coaching
qualifications — A large coaching network and access to online coaching resources

RWBTFC are proud to be an England Football Two Star Accredited Club

@rwbtfc1882




